Toy Drive
Please consider donating
toys for kids fighting cancer

#GoldStrong

September is Childhood Cancer Awareness Month
Wednesday, September 22-Wednesday, October 13th, 2021

Together, our Half Hollow Hills community can once again help brighten
the days of children facing cancer. All the toys donated will be safely
delivered to hundreds of children across Long Island through the
KiDS NEED MoRE Cheer Bus this holiday season.

Donating is easy...Simply
1)Choose something off the WISH LIST and select the
KiDS NEED MoRE address for delivery:

www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3LHSFTUUN7ROE?

(Many items of different price ranges are available)

Or

2)Drop off toys in the box near the main entrance of your
elementary school

Please direct any questions to:

VanessaT.Grace S@gmail.com
Thank you for your support!
Vanessa Tantillo(HS East) and Grace Sullivan(HS West)

Kidsneedmore.org
This is not a Half Hollow Hills school district sponsored or endorsed activity.
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